
NON-ACCEPTANCE OF LATE 
PAYMENTS BY PNB AND BDO

The Philippine National Bank (PNB) and Banco de Oro (BDO), 
our Accredited Collecting Agents (ACAs), are temporarily 
exempted from accepting late premium payments from 
PhilHealth members.

Both banks are currently enhancing their systems to 
accommodate such payment. PhilHealth members are advised 
to proceed to other ACAs for their late premium payments.

Further clarifications or inquiries on this advisory may be 
directed to the Accreditation Division, Treasury Department 
at (02) 634-0239 or (02) 441-7444 extension 7460 to 62.
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